
To the Planning Policy Team 
Vale of White Horse District Council 
Please ignore the attached response to your consultation on the Local Plan if the paper copy, 
sent a week ago, reached you safely. Sending this identical email copy is only a backup in 
case of delays with the Christmas post. 
Regards, 
Ian Scargill 
for the Oxford Green Belt Network 
Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments: 
Vale Local Plan 
 
Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or 
receiving certain types of file attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to 
determine how attachments are handled. 


